
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Public Service Announcement 

 

Canadian Radio-Television and Telecommunications 
consultations 

 
Start Date:  December 18, 2023 
End Date:  December 22, 2023 
Nunavut-wide 60 sec         

Access to reliable, affordable, and high-quality telecom services is crucial for the social, 

economic, and educational development of Nunavut's communities. The Government of 

Nunavut (GN) recognizes the importance of the Canadian Radio-Television and 

Telecommunications Commission’s (CRTC) ongoing work regarding 

telecommunications in the region.   

The CRTC is conducting a Nunavut-wide community consultation to determine the 

current state of telecommunications in Nunavut, and is seeking feedback on:   

• How can we help to improve services?  

• How can we help to reduce prices?    

• Should CRTC create a subsidy to make internet services more affordable?  

• How can we help to foster competition?  

• How can we help to strengthen dialogue between communities and providers?  

 

The GN encourages all Nunavummiut, organizations, and businesses across Nunavut 

to visit the CRTC’s website to share your experiences and thoughts on how to improve 

telecommunications services in Nunavut.   

The notice of consultation is available in all of Nunavut’s official languages, and you can 

provide your input through the CRTC’s website , by fax 819-994-0218 or mail to:  

Consultation 2022-147 Telecommunication in the Far North 

Secretary General, CRTC 

Ottawa, Ontario, Canada K1A 0N2  

http://www.crtc.gc.ca/north
http://www.crtc.gc.ca/north
http://www.crtc.gc.ca/north
http://www.crtc.gc.ca/north


ᑭᒃᑯᑐᐃᓐᓇᕐᓄᑦ ᑐᓴᕋᑦᓴᐃᑦ ᐊᑐᐃᓐᓇᐃᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑐᑦ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᐃᓐᓇᖅᑐᓐ ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ www.gov.nu.ca. 

Public Service Announcements are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca. 
Kavamatkunnin Tuhaqtitaujukhat hailihimajun Inuktitut, Qablunaatun, Inuinnaqtun Uiuitullu uvani www.gov.nu.ca. 
Les messages d’intérêt public sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnaqtun et en français au www.gov.nu.ca. 

 
Communications 

The deadline for submissions to the consultations has been extended to 

December 22, 2023, at 8 p.m. EST.   
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Communications Specialist  

Community and Government Services  
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